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18 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Yondr Pouches September 2025 
 
 
Thank you to those who were able to attend our Parents’ Information Evening on Wednesday 
with Yondr. We hope you found the session helpful and informative. 
 
If you were not able to attend or if you would like to revisit the key points, please don’t forget 
to access our FAQs, which can be found here. 
 
 
Polite Reminder: Mobile Phone Policy Form – Action Required 
 
This is a reminder to please complete the Microsoft Form regarding our updated Mobile 
Phone Policy for Years 7–11, effective from September 2025. 
 
The deadline to respond is Thursday 31 July 2025. 
 
Even if your child does not bring a phone to school, we still need a response from all families. 
 
Please complete here:   Microsoft Form 
 
Thank you to everyone who has already completed the form. Your support is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rachael Sandham 
Principal 
 

https://www.hartschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=19&type=pdf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=yu1GLt0A20uVy2z1Ys-7pHUUrVQbHyVJq10Ds8cnOQpUM0Y3NFZURk4zVTVSQkIyVTFESDRDWE1YVS4u&route=shorturl

